
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
Please be advised that in accordance with S.277(4) of the 
Local Government Regulation 2019 the Etheridge Shire 
Council will move the October General Meeting date from 
Wednesday the 16th to Friday the 18th of October 2019 
commencing at 8:00am. We apologise for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 

  
For further information please contact Chief Executive 

Officer David Munro on 4079 9005. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Munro          PO Box 12 Georgetown 
Chief Executive Officer        Queensland 4871 

             
    


